
BACK-TO-SCHOOL SUPPLY 
SHOPPING MADE EASY!

SAVE TIME & MONEY! The Willow PTA is here to make school supply
shopping even easier. Order today and all supplies will be delivered to

your teacher ahead of Back-to-School night. 

Early Bird Special: $60 due by June 5th 
Cost: $65 by August 16th

Ways to pay:
Venmo @Willowptadenver with your student's name & grade in the subject line.
Write a check to Willow Elementary PTA with your student's name & grade in the
memo line. Turn the check into the front office School Supply lock box. 
Cash in a sealed envelope with your student's name & grade written on the envelope
and turn into the office School Supply lock box. 
Financial assistance available upon emailed request for qualifying families. 

For questions, please contact Kari Lohaus at willowptapresident@gmail.com   


